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New date of release for the News Release

Quarterly GDP preliminary estimate
News Release "Quarterly GDP preliminary estimate" for the fourth quarter of 2010 will be released on 15 February 2011, i.e. 1 day later than the originally announced day. The new date of release was determined by Eurostat.

Contact person:

Petra Grabačová

e-mail: petra.grabacova@czso.cz

	Contact: Press Office, tel: +420 274 054 017, e-mail: tiskove@czso.cz
Are you interested in latest data connected with inflation, GDP, population, wages in industry and much more? You can find them on pages of the Czech Statistical Office on the Internet: www.czso.cz
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